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Trek Bicycle Corporation recalls Trek Kickster Balance Bicycles 

 

Trek Bicycle Corporation has announced a voluntary recall of the Trek Kickster 
balance bicycles. The clamp that holds the steer tube in place may break if over-
tightened. If the clamp breaks, the handlebars can come off and the rider can fall. 
  

   
  
Affected units belong to models sold between 2013 – 2019. 
  
Consumers are advised to stop using the affected product and return it to Treknology 
Bikes 3 for a complimentary replacement clamp. For more information, please 
visit www.treknology3.com/product-news/item/386-safety-recall-notice-2019. 
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